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Delivered to: m

Thank you for being a loyal Times-Picayune subscriber. For your convenience, your subscription payment continues
to be automatically applied to the account on file through our Easy Pay payment program; eliminating monthly paper
bills. This letter is to give you advance notice of an upcoming change in your payment amount beginning in January.

This notification serves to inform you that, starting with your first automatic payment after January 1st, the automatic
payment for your subscription will be $20.95.

Thank you for your continued support. Your satisfaction is our priority. Should you have any questions, please contact
us at 504-822-6660 or 1-800-925-0000 or by email at circulation@nola.com.
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